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NEBRASKA TO HOST MIDWEST AG ASSOCIATION ANNUAL MEETING 
 

LINCOLN—The Nebraska Department of Agriculture (NDA) is pleased to host the Midwest 

Association of State Departments of Agriculture’s (MASDA) annual meeting in Lincoln, June 

21-23. MASDA represents the Departments of Agriculture from 13 Midwestern states. At this 

meeting, staff from MASDA states and various federal, state and industry stakeholders will 

discuss critical agricultural issues and share ideas. 

 

“MASDA brings together state ag leaders to represent and grow agriculture in the Midwest,” 

said NDA Director and MASDA President Steve Wellman. “While each state in the Midwest has 

unique agriculture products and needs, we also have common goals, and this group addresses 

those by giving a unified voice to agriculture through policy, partnerships and public 

engagement.” 

 

NDA Director Steve Wellman was selected to serve as the 2021-2022 MASDA president during 

the Association’s annual meeting held virtually in September. As president, Wellman works with 

other state agricultural leaders in the Midwest to promote, support and advance ag producers, 

agribusinesses and the industry as a whole. In addition to Nebraska, MASDA includes Illinois, 

Indiana, Iowa, Kansas, Michigan, Minnesota, Missouri, North Dakota, Ohio, Oklahoma, South 

Dakota and Wisconsin.   

 

“Hosting MASDA takes Nebraska agriculture beyond the state level and puts us in the Midwest 

spotlight,” said Wellman. “It’s an honor and a pleasure to serve as president of an organization 

that gives Midwest farmers and ranchers a voice on key issues facing agriculture.”   

 

MASDA is part of the National Association of State Departments of Agriculture (NASDA), a 

nonpartisan, nonprofit association that represents the elected and appointed commissioners, 

secretaries and directors in the United States. 

 

### 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY: 

Members of the media are invited to attend  portions of the MASDA annual meeting.  Please 

contact Christin Kamm, NDA Communications Director, at christin.kamm@nebraska.gov to 

make arrangements. 
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